
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: July 31, 2024  

Edgartown Parks Commissioners Issue Swim Advisory for Norton Point and South Beach 

Edgartown, Mass. – The Town of Edgartown Parks Commissioners have issued a swim 

advisory for Norton Point and South Beach following the confirmed sighting of small 

fragments and pieces washing ashore due to the recent Vineyard Wind incident. This 

advisory is a precautionary measure to ensure public safety. 

A determination regarding the potential full closure of these beaches will be made based on 

ongoing assessments of current and future conditions. 

We urge members of the public and property owners who discover debris to immediately 

contact the Edgartown Parks Department. Your cooperation is essential in maintaining the 

safety and cleanliness of our beaches. 

For further information, please contact: 

parks@edgartown-ma.us or 508 627 4004 
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